
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

July 30, 2020 
 

AG Kaul Voices Support for Gov. Evers Face Mask Executive Order 

 

MADISON, Wis. – Wisconsin Attorney General Josh Kaul today released the 

following statement in support of Governor Evers statewide mask requirement.  

 

“Increasing the use of masks means fewer COVID-19 cases, more lives saved, a faster 

economic recovery, and less interruption of schools,” said AG Kaul. “This new policy 

is a significant, positive step in the fight against the coronavirus.” 


